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P.O. Box 30, PRINCIPAL: Ms. Jean Olley         
BRIGHT  Victoria  3741 

Dear Parent 
 
Bright P-12 College is looking forward to another great year of teaching and learning and would like to advise 
you of Bright P-12 College’s parent payment arrangements for 2021.  
 
Please find the fee schedule for Year 3 attached. Please complete this form and return to the school on/by 
25/1/2021 so the school can prepare accordingly.  
 
Bright P-12 College makes every effort to keep the cost of items and activities to a minimum and affordable for 
all parents.  
 

Financial Support for Families 
Bright P-12 College understands that some families may experience financial difficulty and offers a range of 
support options, including: 

• Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund (CSEF) 
• State Schools Relief 

 
For a confidential discussion about accessing these services, or if you would like to discuss alternative 
payment arrangements, please contact: 
 
 
Kelli Jacobson (Assistant Principal - Primary)   kelli.jacobsen@education.vic.gov.au  or 5755 11 66 
Scott Burton (Assistant Principal – Secondary) scott.burton@education.vic.gov.au     or 5755 1166 
 

Payment Methods 
BPay / EFTPOS / Cash / Cheque 
 

Refunds 
Our school will consider requests for partial or full refunds of payments made by parents on a case-by-case 
basis taking into account the individual circumstances. Generally, we will not be able to refund payments made 
for items purchased or costs that have already been paid, where those funds have already been committed or 
transferred to a third party. For example, camp costs when a child becomes unwell and cannot attend in 
circumstances where the payment has already been made or committed to a third party and no refund is 
available to the school. Or where a student exits during the school year a refund (or pro-rata refund) cannot be 
made for computer applications. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
      
 

Jean Olley       Peter Mack 
Principal        College Council President 
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FEE SCHEDULE – YEAR 3 STUDENT NAME:       

Please find the itemised list of Essential Student Learning Items and Optional Items for your child below.   
Please complete this form and return to the school on/by 25/1/2021 so the school can prepare accordingly. 

Essential Student Learning Items 
Below is a list of items and activities which are essential for your child to learn the standard curriculum. You 
may choose to purchase these items through the school or provide your own. Please indicate which items you 
would like to purchase through the school on the table below: 
 
Essential Student Learning Items Amount 
Reading Eggs $14.00 
Mathletics $14.00 
Art $30.00 
TOTAL $ 

Optional Items 
Bright P-12 offers a range of optional items and activities that are additional to the delivery of the standard 
curriculum. These items and activities are designed to broaden the school experience for your child. If you 
would like to purchase an item or activity for your child, please indicate on the table below. 
 
Optional Item  Amount 
Camps To be advised 
Excursions/incursions To be advised 
TOTAL $ 

Voluntary Contributions 
Bright P-12 continues to welcome your voluntary contributions to support our school.  
You can make a general voluntary contribution that goes towards all of our school’s important priorities for 
2021 as well as providing additional activities and services for all students.  
Alternatively, you can make a voluntary contribution to any of the specific priorities outlined in the table below. 
Your child will not be disadvantaged if you do not make a voluntary contribution. All records of voluntary 
contributions are kept confidential as well as your decision about whether to make a contribution or not. 
 
Voluntary Contribution Amount 
General Donation $ 
Library Enhancement Fund $ 
College Development Fund $ 
Sport Contribution $ 
Outdoor Education Contribution $ 
TOTAL $ 

Parent Payment Charges 
Essential Student Learning Items      Amount_______ 
Optional Items         Amount_______ 
Voluntary financial contribution       Amount_______ 

 
TOTAL ______ 
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